
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

GABRIELA SANTIAGO-ROMERO 

COUNCIL MEMBER 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Julie Schneider, Director, Housing and Revitalization Department 

Through: Council Member Mary Sheffield, Council President 

From:   Council Member Gabriela Santiago-Romero submitting 

memorandum relative to  

Date:    11/15/2024 

RE:       Questions regarding city housing projects   

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Submitting questions regarding city housing projects 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Aderonke Ibironke   

Position: Policy Analyst 

 

 

 


